
  

   
   

A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION 

CHRISTIAN P.O. BOX 977 
Cc RU SADE TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74102    

February 19, 1969 

Mr Gary Richard Schoener 
Mayo Hospital 
P, O. Box 392 
Minneapolis, Mn, 55455 

Dear Mr Schoener, 

A group of religious leaders, including TepreSentatives from Moscow calling themselves the World council of Churches, have just closed a conference in TUlSa, 
While here, one of the officers blasphemously saiq that the only place for the flag in the church Was near the door where it could be used as a door mat, 

We feel that it is time for someone to zero in on the WCC and expose it for What it is,..a SOcialistic apostate World church, For that reason, we have published a new book on "The world Council of Churches = Architects of &@ Oneworld Church," which rt will Sladly send you Upon Tequest, 

During February, we have Set out to raise $100,000 to Undergird our radio Ministry, Because of the @lections and the holidays, our contributions have fallen off, We must raise $100,000 to return us to a solig footing, Your help towards reaching this goal is imperative, 

Thanks so much, Mr Schoener, 

Billy James Hargis 

P, S, If you would like a confidential copy of the Poll results, plus the book on the wec, let me know, 
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